
Open Day Saturday 10th October 2020 
 
Guidance for Visitors 
 

1. If you are experiencing any coronavirus symptoms (Covid-19) please do not visit 
the school, stay at home and arrange a test, symptoms as follows: 
 

• A new continuous cough 

• A high temperature 

• A loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell 
 

2. All visitors to the open day will be required to wear masks (except for those 
persons who are exempt for medical reasons). 
 

3. Due to restricted numbers only one adult per child will be permitted on-site. 
 

4. Please do not arrive more than 5 minutes before the allotted time for your visit as 
there will be no waiting areas available. Those visitors arriving early will be asked 
to either wait outside or in their cars. 

 

5. All visitors will be required to hand sanitise on arrival and at regular intervals 
throughout their visit. 

 
6. All visitors will be asked to respect the social distancing rules while on site, where 

possible. 
 


